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What is the Parent Teacher Association (PTA)?
The PTA is an organization of parents/guardians at Seth Low that provides ways to connect with
our children’s education, share ideas, and enrich the school community in partnership with
teachers and staff to support student success. The PTA develops its own bylaws, elects officers,
holds monthly meetings, and fundraises to support these goals. Some examples of what the
PTA does include:  

● Supporting school activities like Parent-Teacher Conferences, open houses, and
curriculum workshops;

● Fundraising to benefit educational, social, and cultural activities in the school such as
dances, festivals, teacher/staff appreciation, and parent learning and engagement
opportunities.

How do you join the PTA?
You already belong! All Seth Low parents are automatically members of the school’s PTA. There
are no pre-qualifications required to participate in the PTA. (The term "parent' includes the
student’s parent or guardian, or any person in a parental or custodial relationship to the
student.)

The PTA is run by parent volunteers LIKE YOU
Want to make Seth Low even more amazing? We need your help, and so do our students. Did
you know over 500 studies show that when parents are involved in their children’s education,
grades and test scores improve, schools experience fewer disciplinary problems, and students
are more likely to attend college?

Volunteering with the PTA doesn’t have to be a huge time commitment – however long you can
support students through various activities and fundraisers at the school is great. We are a small
team of parent volunteers with a lot planned this year so we welcome/encourage you to donate
time to the PTA when you can, even if it's an hour each month to attend PTA meetings!

We understand that life is busy so if you're short on time, you can also help by providing
financial support. Donating $5 or more to the PTA would enable us to subsidize various school
needs impacted by city budget cuts. (Donations are requested as a contribution and not a
requirement for membership or running for office.)

To get involved, please complete the survey on other side of this page so we can contact
you about upcoming meetings, events, and other ways to help make the Seth Low
community even stronger for all of our students! Thanks so much! – PTA Executive Board
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_________________________________________________________________________
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME RELATIONSHIP TO STUDENT(S)

__________________________________________________________________________
PHONE # EMAIL

____________________________________________________________________________
STUDENT NAME GRADE
____________________________________________________________________________
STUDENT NAME GRADE
____________________________________________________________________________
STUDENT NAME GRADE
____________________________________________________________________________
STUDENT NAME GRADE

PARENT/GUARDIAN'S INTERESTS & AVAILABLITY:

1. The types of activities I’m most interested in are (circle all that apply or explain if "Other"):

Snack/Boutique Sales Dances/Festivals Family Nights Other
____________________________________________________________________________

2. Do you have a talent or skill that you could share? Or access to a resource that might be a
great fit for our school (like network connections for guest speakers, a company matching gift
program, or local business for in-kind donations)? Please explain:
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________

3. The days and times that are best for me are (please check all that apply):

Mornings (8am-11am) Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

Mid-day (10am-1pm) Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

Afternoon (12pm-3pm) Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

Evening (4pm-8pm) Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

QUESTIONS? Please email us if we can be of any help at 21k096pa@schools.nyc.gov


